
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to advise you that we have received additional requests this week for more 
YR children to come into school which has meant our YR ‘bubble’ groups are now full.   We 
are pleased to provide a place for these children but we have now reached our capacity 
which means unfortunately we are unable to accept any more children into these 
‘bubbles’.   
 
If your child is in a ‘bubble’ group we will have confirmed this in writing to you and your 
child is booked in to one of the groups below. 
 
‘Bubble’ 1  - up to and including week commencing 15th June and 29th June  
OR 
‘Bubble’ 2 up to and including week commencing 22nd June and  6th July.    
 
Week commencing 6th July is the last week for our YR ‘bubble’ groups.   
 
During the last week of term, week commencing 13th July, we will have the key worker 
‘bubble’ in school alongside our Y2 children.  Our Y2 children will be invited in for one day 
and put into a small ‘bubble’ group.  Further information will be sent out shortly.   
 
Our Key Worker ‘bubble’ is busier now and it is more difficult to guarantee a space every 
week, particularly towards the end of the week.   
 
I hope you have had a good week and can enjoy the weekend. 
 


